Town of Newington, NH
Safety Lane Committee Meeting Minutes
Thursday June 3rd, 2021

Present: Committee Members Ken Ernstoff, Maggie Cooke, Edna Mosher and Resident
Chris Cross.

E. Mosher left the meeting.
No quorum for an official meeting.
The group discussed options for moving forward.

Resident Chris Cross discussed in detail his ideas concerning different paths with K.
Ernstoff and M. Cooke.

No decisions made.

Respectfully submitted,
Martha S. Roy
Town Administrator
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